
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Wow! What a busy week. This week started with an 

assembly on Monday based on the book Bloom by Anne 

Booth and Robyn Wilson-Owen. It is a wonderful story and 

linked with our bucket filling approach,  ensuring we can 

all bloom when we are treated with kindness and 

understanding.  

We had a lovely Commissioning Service on Tuesday and 

the children performed their readings beautifully. It really 

was a wonderful service.  

On Wednesday, Class 3 had a great time during their 

living history day. The costumes and shields looked 

brilliant.  

World Book Day was a real success. The children all 

looked fabulous in their extremely creative costumes. We 

all enjoyed a visit from Gareth Simmonds. It was great to 

hear from a published author and his inspirations for a 

story and the writing process he went through. We have 

officially opened our library too. Thank you to 

everyone who has made this happen. 

Thank you to you all for all your continued support. 

It's my favourite weekend of the year coming up- the start 

of the Formula One season. Hoping Lewis Hamilton can 

start off with a win! 

Have a relaxing weekend.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

  Wednesday 29th March at 2.30pm  

  Easter Service in the Church 

 Saturday 11th March—Exeter Cathedral  

     singing 

 Tuesday 28th March— Wellington Come &  

     Sing 

 Wednesday 29th March—2.30pm at Church     

Resurrection Rock 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Harry   Carly-Jade  

Class 2 Horner 

           Teddy L & Ruben  Seb   

Class 3 Quantock       

      Rose and George  Freddie S  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Daniel and William B Megan 

   



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

We need your used clothes and shoes! 

 

Having a clear out? We have arranged a joint collection of used items with Preschool 

through Bags 2 School. 

 

Bags to fill have been sent home in book bags, or you can use any other plastic bag to 

keep the goods together. 

 

Collection date will be the morning of Tuesday 7 March, from Stockland Village Hall. 

They are after things in decent condition, no school uniform, or blankets or materials - but 

they do want clothes, bags, bags, belts, shoes, jewellery. They even take curtains and 

wellies. The full list is on their website: https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect  

  
Children’s Bingo—Wednesday 29 March 

 

The PTA and Pre-school are joining forces for a Children’s Bingo night. To be held 

Wednesday 29 March in Stockland Village Hall straight after school. There will be bingo 

fun, prizes, and tickets will include food (probably spag bol). Save the date! 

 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbag2school.com%2Fwhat-we-collect&data=05%7C01%7Ctamsin.appleton%40environment-agency.gov.uk%7C0c4b385c64a8457d386e08db1a5be96f%7C770a245002274c6290c74e38537f1102%7C0%7C0%7C638132755524936730%7C


Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have been looking at lots of traditional tales and new stories as part of world 

book week. During Science we looked at different materials, the children were put into 

different teams and were instructed to make a house for the three little pigs, there were 

houses made from paper, sticks and bricks. The wolf appeared to test the strength of the 

houses, but teamwork was also a factor in the final judging!  The class loved their first 

World Book Day on Thursday and enjoyed sharing stories with Quantock Class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

This week we have started learning about the Eatwell Plate and the importance of a 

healthy diet.  We sorted the different foods in the right groups and then designed our 

own meal.  See photos below for our tasty dishes. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

Quantock Class stepped back in time as part of their History topic on Wednesday. The cos-

tumes were fabulous and really helped the children immerse themselves into the spirit of all 

things Viking! During the day the class participated in activities including deciphering and 

writing in runes, tasting typical Viking treats (blueberries, soda bread and honey), painting 

their own interpretations of Viking shields and making Viking style brooches. We also had a go 

at creating our own Trollen (friendship braids) which we all found particularly challenging. 

Some quotes from the day: 

"I was surprised that the runes were actually quite easy to read." Harry LM.  

"Lots of patience was needed to make Trollen!" Harvey.  

Finn commented "Some of the food they ate was similar to what we eat today. I really en-

joyed the bread and honey." and Benjamin noted "The food in Viking times was actually real-

ly good and healthy!" 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

 

This week Bucehayes have put all their learning about human rights, rights of the child and 

rights respecting schools into use, constructing their speeches.  We will be holding an internal 

competition on Friday to choose children who will then go to represent the school at a Trust-

wide Public Speaking Event next week on Wednesday. 

We have also spent time constructing mechanical systems including cams for our Design 

Technology projects. We will share photos of these next week.  World Book Day has been 

lovely with some brilliant costumes and sharing of books between pupils in different classes 

and staff swapping into different classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




